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RE: School Food Standards 
 

Thank you for writing to the Green Party of England and Wales. 

 

The Green Party would introduce a high standard for nutritious school lunches, to be mandatory 
across all schools and provided free to all children. These should be made from local ingredients. 
We also believe that children should learn about where their food comes from and be involved in its 
preparation where possible.  

 

We are calling for academies and free schools to be brought back into the local authority system, to 
ensure fair admissions and investment decisions, and make sure that all schools follow consistent 
standards; for example we would require all state schools to employ only qualified teachers.  
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